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District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

December 17, 2004

Charles Burger

Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, Suite 700
941 N. Capitol St. NE

Washington, DC 2002

Dear Chairman Burger:

On December 9, 2004, at the regularly scheduled Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
meeting, and with seven out of the eight Commissioners present, the Commission voted to
unanimously to withdraw our support for the renewal of the liquor license application for Family
Liquors located at 710 H Street, N.E.

On behalf of the Commission,

TS

Joseph Fengler, Chair
ANC 6A



